PUBLIC NOTICE

Due to the COVID-19, the Penns Grove Housing Authority will hold their regular scheduled meeting on November 4, 2020 at 5:00PM via telephone and video conferencing using Google Hangout Meet. You may access the public meeting by video by entering meet.google.com in your web browser with access code ieu-sigf-fua.  You may also chose to join us by phone by dialing 1-402-685-0069‬ and entering the following pin 343 598 109#
If you would like to make a comment during the meeting, you may e-mail your questions or comments to pennsgroveha@aol.com. 





